
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 27.7.2020 

 
 Kia ora Whānau,  

                                                                                        

          Welcome back to term 3! 

          We look forward to meeting with you all on Wednesday 29th July for 3 Way conferences.   

          All students have been given a time to come to school and share their learning and goals 

          with you. 

         

          We expect our students to be at school every day unless they are sick.   

          Please inform the office if your child is going to be absent. 

 

School starts at 8.40 every morning except Wednesdays when it starts at 9.15, because the 

teachers have a meeting. Your child must be at school at least 10 minutes before the starting 

time. School finishes at 2.50 every day and your child must be picked up at this time. 

  

Some of our students have almost filled up their books with lots of hard work. Books and book 

bags are available to purchase from the school office. Our teachers will send home a note 

when it is required. 

 

 

Team topic in Term 3:  

 

Our topic this term is Sustainability.  We will be visiting Kelly Tarltons this term as we want to 

learn more about how to keep our oceans clean.  More information about this to come.  

Our students will all be participating in Art for Arts’s sake this term in week 6.  All children will 

create a piece of art to display to everyone.  We will host a morning tea and art exhibition 

during this time to share with you. 

 

We look forward to a busy and exciting term with you. 

                                                   

   

Kind regards,                                                           

 

Jacqui Davis  

Team Leader (Nga hau e Wha 2)                                     

 

                          

 


